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A Newsletter for Residents in Indian Hills Estates                                                    January 2022 

Your IHE POA  
Officers and Directors 

President: 
Charles “Chuck” Styers 

Vice President: 
Christine “Christi” Bell   

Secretary: 
Beverly Maloy 

Treasurer: 
Marty Gonzales  

Board Member: 
Pamela Barquest  

Board Member: 
Debbie Hood  

Board Member: 
Lorraine Surber 

 
 
 

POA Contact Information: 
IHEPOA 
P.O. Box 743 
Spring Branch, TX 78070 
https://indianhillspoa.com 

IndianHillsPOASpringBranch@gmail.com 

 

   

 

 

School Bus Stop Safety 

Many of our community children catch 
the school bus in the early morning 
hours before daylight and it is difficult to 
see them. 

It is our responsibility as drivers to slow 
down and watch for them. It is also the 
law! 

 

 

Do you know when to stop for a School Bus?  

 

 

PLEASE SLOW DOWN AND OBEY THE 

POSTED SPEED LIMITS. THE LIFE YOU 

SAVE MAY BE YOUR OWN. 

https://indianhillspoa.com/
mailto:IndianHillsPOASpringBranch@gmail.com
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Annual meetings are held the second 
Sunday in September at 2:00 PM.

 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Do you know how 
the Indian Hills 
Estates POA 
Officers and 
Board of Directors 
are selected? 

Your vote counts! 

The Indian Hills Estates Home 
Owners’ Association is governed 
by a Board of Directors. Directors 
are property owners in Indian 
Hills Estates that are elected by 
members (property owners). 
These positions are voluntary and 
unpaid. 
 
All meetings are held at the 
Pavilion at 5057 Apache 
Moon. 
 
Annual meetings are held the 
second Sunday in September 
at 2:00 PM. 

 
Monthly meetings are held 
the first Monday of each 
month at 7:00 PM.  
 
Property Owners - Please 
be sure your annual dues 
are current. These funds 
support our street lights 
and will help us continue 
these special events. 
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Have something you want to sell or give away?  

 

Looking for something to buy? 

 

Do you have a local business you would like to list here?  

 

Email the information or ad to us at IndianHillsPOASpringBranch@gmail.com 

and we will include it for FREE! 

We would like to extend a 

warm welcome to all of our 

new residents! If you own 

property in Indian Hills Estates, 

we hope you will consider 

running for a position on the 

Indian Hills POA Board. We ask 

that all residents, both 

property owners and renters 

alike, attend the monthly and 

annual meetings. We want 

everyone to have a voice. 

Everyone - Please get to know your 

neighbors and check on them 

occasionally.  This is especially 

important during the freezing 

temperatures. If you or someone 

you know needs assistance, please 

let the POA Board know and we will 

do our best to help find the 

assistance needed. 

Annual property dues will be 

mailed out soon. Please be sure 

your payment is received by 

March 31st. This allows us to 

pay for the neighborhood street 

lights and hold special events 

such as the Santa and Mrs. Claus 

visit in December. We plan to 

hold an Easter Egg hunt for the 

children this year! 

Please remember to submit a proper request and completed forms to the Architectural Control Committee 

before beginning any improvements on your lot, including fences. The information and forms are located on our 

website at https://indianhillspoa.com. 

mailto:IndianHillsPOASpringBranch@gmail.com
https://indianhillspoa.com/

